Shire Day in the Park Planning Meeting, Jan 15, 2017

We had a very productive meeting today planning our shire days in the park for the upcoming
spring!

Our first day will be May 21 at 1 pm.
There will be heavy fighting, youth heavy fighting and fencing!

We will also have two classes in a hands on demonstration style -- marshmallow catapults for
kids and a beaded bracelet class for adults!

We will also be doing our regular potluck grilling.

A full schedule of all the activities will be forthcoming so watch for it!

I want to encourage all shire members to come out and support this activity. It’s one day a month
-- it is a great way to showcase our shire and we hope to be able to grow our shire through this

activity.

As it was during 2016, this activity will be on the third Sunday of each month at War Memorial
Park in Martinsburg, WV from 1 pm - 4 pm.

Please mark your calendars!
Thanks

Elektra, seneschal



